

Ms Alison Milne
Director Local Government
Independent Pricing & Regulatory
Tribunal
PO Box Q290
QVB POST OFFICE 1230

Contact: Our Ref: Your Ref: Ms Bronwyn Rumbel

Dear Ms Milne

SPECIAL RATE VARIATION

Thank you for taking the time to speak with myself and colleagues today regarding the requirements for special rate variations and, in particular, the transitional arrangements for 2013-14.

I wish to advise that, in March 2013, Council will be seeking an extension of its existing S.502(2) special variation to continue work on the resealing and rehabilitating of priority roads across the local government area.

Yours faithfully

Lea Rosser General Manager

13 December 2012